
 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

 

 
 
We are writing to advise that water service to your home will be interrupted on Monday, September 

08, 2025, between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  The interruption is required to facilitate construction of 

the new water main on Parry Sound Road. Please find attached the interruption map highlighting the 

residents affected by the service disruption. 

We advise you to turn off your main water shut-off located on your incoming water line (usually next 

to the water meter) inside your home.  

The work may disturb accumulated rust in the existing water main which could result in discoloration 

of the water.  It is recommended that all residents check their water for rust prior to use as 

discoloration of laundry, etc. could occur.   

For additional details regarding the service outage map and real-time updates throughout the day, 

please refer to the Town of Parry Sound’s official website at www.parrysound.ca 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of the following: 

 

Michael Hunter, C. Tech. 
Technologist – Project Manager 
Tatham Engineering Ltd. 
8 Barron Drive 
Bracebridge, Ontario, P1L 0A1 
Tel: (705) 645-7756 ext 2185  
e-mail: mhunter@tathameng.com 
 

or Mike Kearns, A.Sc.T . 
Director of Public Works  
Town of Parry Sound 
52 Seguin Street 
Parry Sound, Ontario, P2A 1B4 
Tel: (705) 746-2101 ext 217  
e-mail: mkearns@parrysound.ca 

 

This Notice issued September 05, 2025 

Attachments: Water service interruption map  
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